

Central Services Facility 6425 Huber Street Detroit, MI 48211 Customer Care: 313-267-8000 *6 Emergencies: 313-267-7401 detroitmi.gov/dwsd

August 4, 2022

Honorable Board of Water Commissioners (BOWC) 735 Randolph St. Detroit, MI 48226

Dear Commissioners:

Re: 17581 Hamilton – Drainage Charge Dispute

DWSD received the drainage charge adjustment application dated April 12, 2022 from the customer, Valerie Brannas, disputing the drainage charge assessment.

The Drainage Engineering Team reviewed the application and determined that the current billable impervious area on the customer's parcel needs to be adjusted/revised from 0.23 acres to 0.13 acres thus decreasing by 0.10 acres. Drainage Engineering Team has sent the determination/recommendation to the DWSD Billing team to process the change.

A letter (attached) has also been sent to Valerie Brannas on July 1, 2022 informing her of the determination with the attachment detailing the procedures for filing an appeal to the Dispute Review Panel (DR) in case the customer disagrees with the determination.

Respectfully,

Lisa Wallick

Lisa Wallick, P.E.

Fields Services Director - Permits and Stormwater Management